
BACK TO SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE!!

The community service committee is putting on the annual back
to  school  supply  drive,  to  benefit  Renaissance  West  Stem
Academy. There will be lunch and dinner sold at the local on
Friday August 12th 2022. See the details of the menu, come out
and support or get a lunch or dinner delivered to airport.
Menu attached below

https://vl1725.org/back-to-school-supply-drive/
https://vl1725.org/community-service-committee-2/



